
From: 
To: 
CC: 

Date: 
Subject: 

"Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
"City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" 
4/24/2019 4:06:43 PM 
RE: SNC-Lavalin work for the City of Vancouver 

My apologies, I should add that some of the engineering works were also conducted at the landfill. 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 
604.873.7627 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 

From: Johnston, Sadhu 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 4:01 PM 
To: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL 
Cc: City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL 
Subject: SNC-Lavalin work for the City of Vancouver 

Greetings Mayor and Counci l 
I have been asked by a councilor what our expenses with SNC-Lavalin were related to. For the most part, the work SNC-
Lavalin d id for the City was related to environmental clean-up engineering services that were done for contaminated 
soils. This work was done in collaboration w ith CPR for the clean-up of the lands south of Commodore Road. 
Best 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 
604.873.7627 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 




